
Messages 

• Please remember to put names on all children’s 

belongings; especially jumpers.  We have lost 

jumpers already. 

• We no longer use SeeSaw in P5-7; please look out 

for Groupcall messages and emails. Children 

should also log into Teams for homework and 

sharing learning. N-P4 will continue to use See-

Saw.  

• We know it is busy in the mornings but please 

encourage your child to remember their snack.  If 

you have any difficulty providing this please let us 

know. 

Thank you to all who could attend our family picnic, thankful-

ly the sunshine held out for us! Have a lovely weekend! 

Newsletter Canongate 

Primary 

Week Beginning: 

2nd September 2024 

 

Monday 

Chess Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Bookery. 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Early Bird Rugby 08:30—09:00 (P4-7) 

Pupil Assemblies AM 

Thursday 

Glee Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Hall. 

Friday 

Cambo Cup - Running Competition 15:30 

Cambo Estate Kingsbarns (Open to all pu-

pils, Form link sent previously to register, 

parental transport.) 

For the Diary… 

Friends of Canongate meeting 10/09/24 

19:30. Please email for Zoom link:  

friendsofcanongate@gmail.com  

 


